
Thank you Mr. George for investigating in and reaching out on this project. We intend to provide
an improved aesthetic to the buildings located across the street from your business as well as
provide for more security and safety within the site. We hope this helps with a vagrancy and
homeless problem in the area. With this project we anticipate some business improvement to the
adjacent properties with some customers driving through the site. With this project our intent is to
revitalize the area with a successful business. If you have further questions or thoughts on this
project feel free to reach out again, and thank you again for your input.

Sincerely,
Brad Nichols
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